
WAUPACA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

ADJOURNED SPECIAL SESSION 

PUBLIC HEARING ON ADOPTING OF TENTATIVE  

SUPERVISORY DISTRICT PLAN 

MAY 31, 2001 

 

County Board Chair Brown called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with 24 members present.   

 

       Supervisors entitled to seats: 

 District 1:     Rose Mary Sasse 

 District 2:     Dennis Kussmann 

 District 3:     Dick Koeppen 

 District 4:     Donald L. Steenbock 

 District 5:     James Flink 

 District 6:     Lloyd Mares 

 District 7:     Raymond M. Arndt 

 District 8:     Donald Aasen 

 District 9:     Donald J. Peterson 

 District 10:     Gene Sorensen 

 District 11:     Fred J. Rasmussen 

 District 12:     Robert H. Whitman 

 District 13:     Eunice Lawrence 

 District 14:     Donald E. Fabricius 

 District 15:     Kenneth Hurlbut 

 District 16:     John F. Penney 

 District 17:     Dale Bonikowske 

 District 18:     Patricia Craig 

 District 19:     Kay Hillskotter 

 District 20:     William Jonely 

 District 21:     Carl Kietzmann 

 District 22:     G. Robert Flease 

 District 23:     Dona Gabert 

 District 24:     Jack Algiers 

 District 25:     Duane R. Brown 

 District 26:     James Loughrin 

 District 27:     Gary Barrington 

 

Suprs. Sasse and Loughrin were excused and Supr. Steenbock was absent. 

 

County Board Chair Brown made the opening statement that this meeting and all other meetings 

of this board are open to the public.  Proper notice has been posted and given to the press, in 

accordance with Wisconsin Statutes so the citizenry may be aware of the time, place and agenda 

of this meeting. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance was said by all followed by a moment of silence. 
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Supr. Lawrence moved and Supr. Flink seconded the motion to approve the agenda.  Motion 

carried 24-0.   

 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE ADOPTION OF THE 

TENTATIVE SUPERVISORY DISTRICT PLAN 

 

Tom Wilson, Waupaca County UW-Extension, reported that the Redistricting Committee had 

decided to retain the 27 supervisory districts that exist.  Another goal of the committee was to 

identify districts that would have people who resided with more common interest to try to keep 

farming communities together, try to keep urban areas together, try to keep people who might 

have similar interests in a similar supervisory district.  The third effort was to see what could be 

done to try to relate the previous supervisory districts 10 years ago to something comparable to 

that at this time.  The maps reflect those districts and those boundries with those types of criteria.  

The population in those districts range from about 1,870 people to as much as 1,939 which is 

within 2% of the the preferred number of people in a supervisory district which is 1,916.  The 

specific detail on the boundries by roads will have to be identified.  At this point in time, the 

Committee has suggested that the maps do the best that we can to identify where that is.  It will 

be possible to enlarge individual supervisory district maps to better see that area.  Boundries will 

need to be geographical, such as a road or a river.  Population is based on how many people live 

in Waupaca County total, not eligible voters.   

 

County Board Chair Brown asked 3 times for comments or questions from the public, being 

none, Supr. Flease moved and Supr. Rasmussen seconded the motion to close the public hearing.  

Motion carried 24-0.   

 

Supr. Flease moved and Supr. Flink seconded the motion to adopt the tentative supervisory 

district plan.  Motion carried 24-0.   

 

COUNTY BOARD TOUR - JUNE 19, 2001 

 

Supr. Lawrence reviewed the County Board tour agenda and reminded County Board members 

to sign up.   

 

Supr. Craig moved and Supr. Mares seconded the motion to adjournd.  Motion carried 23-1.  

Meeting adjourned.   


